
Computing Intent Statement 

 

The online world is an integral part of children’s lives and will continue to be 
so as they develop into adulthood.  We intend to provide our pupils with a 
breadth of experience to develop their understanding of themselves as 

responsible digital citizens.  All children will receive specific training on internet safety 
throughout the academic year to support this.  At Guildhall Feoffment School we intend our 
curriculum to be accessible to every child, whatever their background. We aim to develop 
their foundation skills and computing knowledge to enable children to use computing to 
research, plan, create, and communicate effectively.  As pupils move through the school 
they will use computing programs, with increasing sophistication, to analyse problems and 
develop their computing language.  Through the school curriculum children will develop a 
responsibility for their use of technology, confidence in using applications, resilience in 
solving problems and use computing creatively to complete tasks.     

 


